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Dear Editor,                  
 
Following your suggestions, we are submitting a revised manuscript of Response of biological 
productivity to North Atlantic marine front migration during the Holocene. In the introduction 
we have now added a new reference (Våge et al., 2013) to help reflect the continued and more 
recent research on modern oceanography north of Iceland. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David J. Harning 
 


